
The Titan Times
Washington Elementary School's Monthly Family Newsletter

O C T O B E R  2 0 2 2

Principal's Note
S A F E T Y  A N D
A T T E N D A N C E

Doors open at 8:00a.m. Students who arrive
after 8:15a.m. are tardy.
Dismissal is at 1:45pm for PreK and 2:30p.m. for
our K-5th graders. Please limit early dismissals.
Changes to your child's dismissal routine must
be shared with the office by 1:00p.m.
Absences must be reported to the office by
9:00a.m.
Our staff and Safety Patrol are there to remind
everyone of the following:

Only cross at crosswalks. Do not obstruct
crosswalks with your car.
Keep the flow of traffic moving by pulling up
as far as you can and only stopping in the
lane closest to the building.  Please do not
park in or near the bus lane on the side of
the building.
Be aware of your surroundings. Watch for
students, families and other cars.

Dear Families,

Safety and maximizing instructional time are our
priorities at Washington Elementary School. We
need your help making sure our students are safe
at arrival and dismissal and are present for every
minute of instruction.

We are partners in making sure that our students
arrive on time and are dismissed safely. Remember
every minute matters. Even a few minutes of
missed instruction has an impact. If you have any
questions or need support getting your child to
school on time every day, please contact the office
at 440-830-4210.

We are One | Somos Uno

Sincerely,

Jessica Dugan, Principal

CALENDAR
Oct. 2.      Custodian Appreciation Day
Oct. 6       PBIS Kickoff Assembly 1:00 pm 
Oct. 12.     Popcorn Challenge Sale Ends 
                 All orders and payment due
                 Titan Fam Meeting 6:00pm LHS Atrium
Oct. 13      End of 1st Grading Period
Oct. 14      No School - NEOEA Day             
Oct. 21      National Make a Difference Day
Oct. 24     PTO Change Challenge Begins
                 PTO Meeting 2:45-3:15pm RM 128
Oct. 27     Fall Festival in the morning and 
                 Costume Parade at GJW at 1:30pm
                 Parent Teacher Conferences 2:30-8:30pm
Oct. 28.    No School for Students
Oct. 31     Titan of the Month Celebration 8:30-9:00am



We announce student birthdays during our morning announcements.  
All students receive a birthday certificate and pencil from the office.



If you choose to send a snack in to celebrate your child's birthday it must

be a packaged, store bought treat or small non-food item (ex. pencils, stickers,
erasers).  Please plan to bring enough for every student in your child's class. 

 Items should be delivered to the office no later than 11:00am.

Schoolwide Expectations 

WASHINGTON Titans ARE: 
KIND TO SELF 

KIND TO OTHERS 
KIND TO THE ENVIRONMENT



 DEMONSTRATE KINDNESS AND
EARN "TITAN OF THE MONTH"

Happy Birthday!


